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May 8, 2022  

MASS SCHEDULE  
 

SATURDAY 4:30 P.M. 

SUNDAY 8 AND 11 A.M. 

NO RESERVATIONS REQUIRED 

AT THIS TIME 

 

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE   
 

MONDAY & FRIDAY: NONE 

TUESDAY,  WEDNESDAY & 

THURSDAY:  NOON 

 

PARISH OFFICE 
 

Hours: Monday-Friday,  

 8 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

Phone.…(816) 436-9200 

Fax……...(816) 436-8049 

 

RECONCILIATION 
 

 

Please contact Fr. Philip 

at the parish office to 

schedule. 

 

Rosary Prayer 
 

 

Sundays at 7:30 a.m. in 

the Chapel before the  

8 a.m. Mass 

 

Adoration 
 

In the Chapel on 

Thursdays from 9 a.m. to 

5 p.m. 



  

 

PARISH STAFF  

816-436-9200 

Pastor 

Fr. Philip Egan………………….....x307 

FrPhil@holyfamily.com 

Administrative Assistant 

Mike Jaromin..…………………...x300 

Mike@holyfamily.com 

Business Manager  

Marie Relic…………………….....x302 

Marie@holyfamily.com 

Communications Coordinator  

Alec Fox……..…………….……...x306 

Alec@holyfamily.com 

Director of Liturgy & Music  

John Winkels……………………...x301 

John@holyfamily.com 

 

DRE-PSR, Pre-K-8/Sacramental Prep  

Luz Diaz…………………………….x308 

Luz@holyfamily.com 

Director of Stewardship & 

Development  

Patty Rose……………………......x303 

Patty@holyfamily.com 

Maintenance  

Supervisor:  

Dee Carver.………………….…..x305 

Dee@holyfamily.com 

Assistant:  

Lee Ferraro…………….…..…..…x310 

Lee@holyfamily.com 

Pastoral Associate 

Christen Cota …………...….......x304 

Christen@holyfamily.com 

 

Youth/Young Adult Minister  

Rob Lickteig…………….....…..…x309 

Rob@holyfamily.com 
 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Pam Bruce, Carol Anne Hoppins, Brian Piel, 

Dean Prather, Patti Ries, Jason Roberts, 

Alex Williams, Lisa Wulff and Fr. Philip 

Egan. 
 

PARISH REGISTRATION/MEMBESHIP 

Holy Family welcomes all who worship with 

us. We’d like to invite you to join our parish 

family, especially if you live in this area. A 

registration form can be obtained through 

the parish office or online at 

holyfamily.com.  
 

We currently have 1,081 registered 

families 

A Report of our Stewardship 
 

Offertory  

  May 1 2022                         $27,196.94 

  January 1-May 1, 2022                 $456,599.17 

Capital Improvement Fund 

  May 1, 2022                                                    $4,775.90 

  January 1-May 1 2022                         $76,924.32 

Youth 

  May 1, 2022                                                  $44.00 

  January 1-May 1, 2022                           $1,040.75 
 

 

Sharing God’s Gifts 

 

Jesus, the “Good Shepherd,” makes a promise in today’s Gospel to 

those who hear his voice and follow him. He promises them eternal 

life. Amidst all the other voices that clamor for attention in their daily 

lives, the voices that make demands, give advice, seek to persuade 

or like to gossip, Good stewards listen for the Good Shepherd’s 

voice. The other voices are legion and we do not always recognize 

how contrary they are to the voice of the Good Shepherd. Good 

stewards know that it takes a compassionate heart, a habit of 

prayer, a hunger for the Eucharist and a love of neighbor for them to 

truly hear the voice of the Good Shepherd. What might we do in our 

daily lives to prepare us to more authentically hear the voice of the 

Good Shepherd?  Come on, Holy Spirit!  

�
�

 Actual �  Budget �
 Ovr(Und) �

% Fav

(Unfav)�

Contributions/Development�  $1,174,774 �  $1,327,050 �  (152,276)� �11%�

Other Revenue*�         98,892 �         57,163 �      41,729 � 73%�

�
Total Revenue�

   1,273,666 �    1,384,213 �    (110,547)� �8%�

�     

Total Expense*�    1,199,903 �    1,231,643 �    (31,740)� 3%�

Net Increase/(Decrease)�  $     73,763 �  $   152,570 �    (78,807)� �52%�

�
 

    

Loan Principal Payments�       165,182 �       165,182 � �  

Effect on Cash�  $    (91,419)�  $    (12,612)� �  

     

*Includes Giving Tree 

Program� �    

Your generous contributions 

in the past put us in a 

position to set aside cash to 

service our debt. Through the 

end of March, we have had 

to use $91,419 in cash to 

cover our operations. With 

increased giving we can 

reverse this trend to continue 

providing all of our ministries.�

�

Visit our new giving platform: �

�

https://give.holyfamily.com�

Financial Results - Fiscal YTD (July-March) 

Parish Staff/Pastoral Council/Parish Membership 



  

   

RECONCILIATION 

Please contact Fr. Philip at the 

parish office to schedule (816-

436-9200 ext. 307). 
 

BAPTISM 

Because of COVID-19, we are 

not offering an in-person 

Jordan Program class. Instead, 

we are having families 

complete an online course. For 

more information about the on-

line Jordan Program, please 

call the parish office. 
 

MARRIAGE 

Couples intending to marry 

should contact the parish at 

least nine (9) months before 

the anticipated wedding. 

Contact Fr. Phil to schedule the 

preparation sessions.  
 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK OR 

HOMEBOUND 

Please notify the parish office 

when a member of your family is 

hospitalized or confined to 

home.  Eucharistic Ministers are 

available to bring Holy 

Communion to homes on a 

regular basis and the hospital as 

scheduled by the patient.  
 

HELPING HANDS PROGRAM 

Should you or someone you 

know be in need of assistance 

with home repairs, a ride to a 

doctor’s appointment, meals 

while you are recuperating or 

anything similar, Holy Family 

wants to help. Please contact 

Phyllis Font at 816-582-9507 or 

email at pfont1@yahoo.com to 

receive the help you need.  
 

Are you a “handy person” and 

would be willing to help others 

with repairs? Contact Phyllis or 

Henry Font with your information 

and area of expertise.  

SEXUAL ABUSE 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph 

is committed to combatting sexual 

abuse in the Church. If you are a victim 

of sexual abuse, or if you observe or 

suspect sexual abuse: 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse 

Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if 

the victim is currently under the 

age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law 

enforcement agency or call 911, 

and 

3. After reporting to these civil and 

law enforcement authorities, 

report suspected sexual abuse of 

a minor or vulnerable adult to 

the Diocesan Ombudsman, Joe 

Crayon, at 816.812.2500 

or crayon@ombudsmankcsj.org i

f the abuse involves a priest, 

deacon, employee or volunteer 

of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. 

Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment 

to providing care and healing 

resources to victims of sexual abuse 

and their families. Please contact the 

Whitney True-Francis, Victim 

Assistance Coordinator, at 

816.392.0011 or 

true.francis@diocesekcsj.org for 

more information. 
 

ASSISTIVE LISTENING SYSTEM 

AVAILABLE 

for all Masses and events in 

the Church. Please visit the 

Welcome Desk for assistance.  

 

“Blessed are those who HEAR the 

word of God and observe it.” ~ Luke  

 

 

Parish Calendar 

 Monday, May 9 

7:30 p.m. Men’s Club Meeting 

Tuesday, May 10 

6:00 a.m. Men of Faith - Eucharist in Scripture 

12:00 p.m. Daily Mass 

1:00 p.m. St. Joseph’s Women’s Group Off-Site 

6:00 p.m. Service Outreach Committee 

6:30 p.m. Prayer and Scripture Group 

7:00 p.m. Facilities Meeting 

Wednesday, May 11 

12:00 p.m. Daily Mass 

6:30 p.m. Bell Choir Rehearsal 

7:30 p.m. Adult Choir Rehearsal 

9:45 a.m. Forever Friends Bible Study 

 Thursday, May 12 

9:00 a.m. Adoration 

12:00 p.m. Daily Mass 

6:00 p.m. Stewardship Council Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Knights of Columbus Meeting 

Friday, May 13 

 No Events Scheduled 

Saturday, May 14 

11:00 a.m. Baptism 

3:30 p.m. 
Journeying Forward Together/Widows 

& Widowers Group 

4:30 p.m. Mass 

Sunday, May 15 

7:30 a.m. Rosary 

8:00 a.m. Mass 

11:00 a.m. Mass 

Parish Information 

Fatima Pilgrim Virgin Statue 

Here are the dates and locations that the Fatima Pilgrim 

Virgin Statue will be in the Kansas City area: 
 

5/14: Guardian Angels, 1410 Westport Rd. KCMO 64111 

5/15: Christ the King, 8510 Wornell Rd., KCMO 64114 

5/16: St. Robert Bellarmine, 4313 MO-7 Hwy, Blue Springs, Mo. 



  

 

Sunday, May 8 

Acts 13:14, 43-52/Ps 100:1-2, 3, 5 [3c]/Rv 7:9, 14b-17/ 

Jn 10:27-30  

Monday, May 9 

Acts 11:1-18/Ps 42:2-3; 43:3, 4/Jn 10:1-10  

(No Daily Mass on Mondays) 

Tuesday, May 10 

Acts 11:19-26/Ps 87:1b-3, 4-5, 6-7/Jn 10:22– 30 

12 p.m. Kay Jacobsmeyer �  

Wednesday, May 11 

Acts 12:24—13:5a/Ps 67:2-3, 5, 6 and 8/Jn 12:44-50   

12 p.m. Maryanne Petersen �  

Thursday, May 12 

Acts 13:13-25/Ps 89:2-3, 21-22, 25 and 27/Jn 13:16-20  

12 p.m.  Leita Mae Vulamott �  

Friday, May 13 

Acts 13:26-33/Ps 2:6-7, 8-9, 10-11ab/Jn 14:1-6  

(No Daily Mass on Fridays) 

Saturday, May 14 

Acts 1:15-17, 20-26/Ps 113:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8/Jn 15:9-17   

4:30 p.m. Katherine Smith �  

Sunday, May 15 

Acts 14:21-27/Ps 145:8-9, 10-11, 12-13/Rv 21:1-5a/ 

 Jn 13:31-33a, 34-35  

8 a.m.Robert Happe � 

11 a.m. All Parishoniers  

Ministers of the Holy Communion 

  4:30 pm Cabillonar, Flanagan 

  8:00 am Steadman, Villavicencio 

11:00 am Weidmann, Kerton 

Lectors 

  4:30 pm 1) Mitchell,  

 2) Hollender, 3) Brimhall 

  8:00 am 1) Potts, 2) Simpson,  

 3) Wright 

11:00 am 1) Cota, 2) R. Cascio,  

 3) V. Cascio 

 

 

 

Sacristan 

  4:30 pm  Lasco 

  8:00 am Gill 

11:00 am Gaston 

Ushers 

  4:30 pm Boeshart, Harris, Mitchell, 

 Marcinko 

  8:00 am Baker, Rogowski,  

 N. Schmalz, R. Schmalz  

11:00 am O’Rourke-Page, R. Hodge,  

 G. Hodge, Doherty   

Greeters  

  4:30 pm Beerup 

  8:00 am Mason, Robinett 

11:00 am Mistler 

 

Money Counters  

10:45 am Penas, Diamond 

Food and Fellowship 

  8:00 am Steadman  

11:00 am Weidmann 

Welcome Desk 

4:30 pm Rose 

8:00 am Hoppins 

11:00 am Pleiss 

Cross Bearers 

4:30 pm Pecha 

8:00 am Villavicencio 

11:00 am Fleury 

Liturgical Roles 

Daily Readings and Mass Intentions 

, Dan and Helen 

Zager. 
 

Please also continue to pray for the members of our 

parish families who are serving in the armed forces. 

Ministry To The Sick - We Need Your Help! 

 

Our brothers and sisters in Christ who are sick or home-

bound desperately long to receive the Eucharist. For them to 

receive Christ in the Eucharist, it is up to us, their holy family, 

to be willing to give a little of our time each month. 

 

Holy Family Catholic Church has responsibilities to the sick 

and homebound, specifically the Catholics in North Kansas 

City Hospital, Benton House, and many people in their own 

homes. We have not been able to get this ministry up and 

running again since Covid, due to lack of parishioners will-

ing to help. We NEED you! 

 

PLEASE contact Christen Cota if you are willing to help or 

want to learn more about this special and important minis-

try. christen@holyfamily.com or 816-436-9200 ext. 304. 

 

** We are aware of some parishioners who already take 

the Eucharist to their family member each week. If you are 

currently doing so, please email christen@holyfamily.com. 

We want to keep an active list of these people so we can 

support them in this great gift they are offering. Thank you! 



  

   

Sharing The Gospel - Fourth Sunday of Easter 

Question of the Week – Protected by Christ  
 

Key Passage: Jesus said, "My sheep hear my voice. I know 

them, and they follow me. I give them eternal life, and they 

will never perish. No one will snatch them out of my 

hand." (John 10:27–28)  

Adult Question: Whom do you try to protect as Christ 

protects you?  
 

Child Question: Who helps you feel safe and protected? 

Whom can you take care of and help feel safe? 

Adult Sacrament Preparation for those with 

Disabilities - REVISED DATE !! 

Have you, or someone you know, missed one or more 

sacraments as a child due to lack of specialize preparation 

for someone with a disability? Have you been told that your 

child cannot receive a sacrament because they “can’t 

understand it”? Well, that was wrong. Holy Family will be 

hosting Sacrament Preparation for adults (18 and over) with 

special needs starting on June 5 between the two Sunday 

morning Masses. In order to be prepared, we need to know 

you are coming and what your needs are. If you are 

interested in participating, learning more, or to register, 

please email christen@holyfamily.com or call Christen Cota 

at 816-436-9200. If non-verbal communication is needed, 

please use the same email above.  

Socks ‘n Undies Sunday 

 

The Holy Family Service Outreach Committee is sponsoring 

a clothing drive from Saturday, May 7 to Sunday, May 29 

collecting underwear and socks on behalf of Clay County 

Clothes Closet.  Specific needs include: 

 

�� Toddler Briefs, Girls & Boys - 4T, 5T 

�� Girls’ Bikini - 6, 8, 10, 12 

�� Boys’ Boxer Briefs  - S, M, L 

�� Women’s & Teens—5, 6, 7, 8, 9 

�� Men’s Boxer Briefs—S, M, L 

�� Men’s Under Shirts (M, L, XL, 2X, 3X) 

�� Boy’s Under Shirts (6-8/10-12/14-16) 

�� Socks are also appreciated 

 

The Clay County Clothes Closet assists in restoring dignity, 

self-respect, and hope to those families residing in Clay 

County, MO where circumstances have denied them basic 

human needs such as adequate clothing, through non-

judgmental service by dedicated and committed volunteers. 

 

St Joseph’s Women’s Group Annual Luncheon 
 

The St Joseph’s Women’s Group will hold their annual 

luncheon on Tuesday, May 10, at Cascone’s Italian 

Restaurant, 3737 N Oak Trafficway.  We will attend Mass 

at noon and then proceed to lunch afterward.  For questions 

contact Sandi (816-668-3881) or Carolyn (816-679-6436). 

Adult Confirmation 

The sacrament of Confirmation will be celebrated for 

ADULTS at the Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception on 

Thursday, June 9, 2022. If you are a baptized Catholic, 

age 18 or older, who was never confirmed, contact the 

parish office for more information. 

 

Classes to prepare ADULTS for Sacrament of Confirmation 

will be held Mondays, May 16, 23 and June 6 from 6:30 

p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in room 215 at Holy Family. Please email 

christen@holyfamily.com. 



  

 

Commit to One Hour of Prayer in Adoration 
 

Do you desire a better prayer life? Why not 

commit one hour of your week for quiet, 

peaceful meditation with Jesus. 
 

Holy Family has Adoration of The Holy 

Eucharist each Thursday in the chapel. 

Currently, we have a need for adorers for 

11 a.m. to 12 p.m. and 12 to 1 p.m.  
 

If you are interested in becoming involved and would be 

able to visit with the Eucharist for an hour, please call 

Madonna Davis at 816-454-1501.  

Communications Coordinator Opening 
 

Alec Fox will be leaving the Holy Family Parish Staff for a 

new opportunity. Thanks, Alec, for all your hard work over 

the past year! We wish you the best! The position of 

communications coordinator has been posted on the diocese 

website for anyone interested. If you have questions contact 

patty@holyfamily.com or marie@holyfamily.com.  

Knights of Columbus Burrito Breakfast 
 

The Knights will continue making breakfast burritos on 

Sunday, May 8, from 8 to 11 a.m. They will 

also be making cinnamon rolls. Since the 

parish hall is now open, you may enjoy your 

breakfast in the hall. You may want to pre-

order to ensure you get your breakfast for that day by 

going to https://tinyurl.com/yxmftlhw. You will need to pick 

up your order in the hall. 

Journeying Forward Together 
 

Feeling alone? Losing a beloved spouse can be a difficult 

road to face. You are invited to come on Saturday, May 14, 

at 3:30 p.m., to share thoughts, struggles and challenges as 

we walk this path together. The group meets in room 202. 

For additional information, please call Lisa Conaway at 816

-832-8957. 

Book Club 

The next meeting of the book club will be on Tuesday, May 

17, at 7 p.m., in room 202. They will be discussing  

Canoeing the Great Plains: A Missouri River Summer & 

Seldom Seen: A Journey into the Great Plains by Patrick 

Dobson.  For more information, please contact Vicky Draftz 

at vhadel2008@gmail.com. 

Tuesday Evening Prayer Group 
 

Each Tuesday an informal prayer group meets in Room 213 

at 6:30 p.m. The next prayer group gathering is Tuesday, 

May 10. The group focuses on prayer, song (praying twice) 

and scripture, centered around the weekend readings and 

meditation.  Please contact: Joe at 816-616-2656 

or joe.roetheli@jjkeyco.com  

Angels Attic Catholic Thrift Store  
 

To find out how you, too can be a super Hero and change 

the lives of students, contact Krisa at Angels Attic,  

816-915-1740 or krisap12@yahoo.com 
 

Angels Attic is a 501c3 non-profit dedicated to supporting 

Catholic schools in the Northland, located at 6970 N. 

Broadway in Gladstone.  Volunteers help sort and organize 

donations, help shoppers and do general maintenance. They 

can work around your volunteer hours. What works for you 

works for them. 

Spring Clean-Up Day 
 

Want to help beautify the grounds of the church? Holy 

Family’s spring clean-up day is Saturday, May 21, from 9 

a.m. to noon. Projects include cleaning up the landscaping 

beds around the church and parking lots, trimming bushes, 

and much more. Please bring your gloves, rakes, shovels, 

hedge trimmers or other gardening/yard tools with you, if 

you have them. 
 

For questions or to sign up, please contact Maintenance 

Supervisor Dee Carver at 816-769-8107 

Come On, Holy Spirit T-Shirts 
 

Now available!! Here is your chance to purchase your very 

own Holy Family Come On, Holy Spirit t-shirt! This one of a 

kind t-shirt will be available to purchase at the welcome 

desk before or after Mass, or at the parish office during the 

week. Pre-orders are being accepted now by emailing 

patty@holyfamily.com. Adult sizes are $15 and youth sizes 

are $10. 

 

We will celebrate Fr. Phil’s 40th Anniversary 

of priestly ordination the weekend of June 4 

and 5! We ask that everyone who has a t-

shirt wear it that weekend! Since this was a 

phrase that he started, what a joy for him to 

see “Come On, Holy Spirit!” throughout the 

congregation on Pentecost weekend! Be sure 

to throw in some red with your outfit too!!  

Congratulations, Mike!! 

 

The moment has come when Mike Jaromin 

fully envelops the word RETIREMENT! Join 

us on Saturday, May 21, following the 

4:30 Mass to celebrate the valuable 

years of service Mike gave Holy Family 

as an employee. He and Joanie will still 

be around, as Holy Family will always be their family they 

call holy! Thank you, Mike!  

Can you help operate the cameras during 

Mass at Holy Family?  
 

As we move from recording Mass to livestreaming Mass on 

Saturday evenings, we are in need of volunteer camera 

operators to help out!  
 

If you or someone you know would like to be trained to live 

stream the Mass on Saturdays at 4:30 p.m., please email 

Alec@holyfamily.com for more information.  



  

   

PSR PROGRAM  

We would love to thank the families and 

all our volunteers who made PSR possible 

this year 2021-2022.. We hope that you 

can continue joining us in our next PSR year 

2022-2023! 

 

PSR REGISTRATION  
 

PSR program 2022-2023 is open for 

registrations. PSR will start on 

September 11/12. We will continue 

offering 3 sessions every week in hopes to 

serve you better.  Our sessions are: 

�� Sunday morning 9:30 to 10:30 a.m. 

�� Sunday evening 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. 

�� Monday evening 6 to 7 p.m. 

You can pick up a registration form any 

time. They are located on the table in the 

learning hallway or you can register online  

at holyfamily.com. 
 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND FIRST 

COMMUNION REGISTRATIONS 

Registration is open. You can pick up a 

registration form in the classroom hallway 

or register online at holyfamily.com. 
 

VBS - REGISTRATIONS ARE OPEN! 

We are so excited to announce that our 

VBS program will be Monday through 

Friday, July 25 to 29 from 9 a.m. to 

noon. Our theme this year is "Monumental". 

You can register online at holyfamily.com 

or pick up an application in the classroom 

hallway. Deadline to register is Sunday, 

July 10. We are also in need of 

volunteers!  Come join this fun and 

interactive program! Email Luz for more 

information at luz@holyfamily.com. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SENIOR HIGH YOUTH NIGHT  

If your teen is interested in coming back on 

the high school team next year and helping 

at Senior High Youth Nights as a small 

group leader and at the Confirmation 

retreat next year there is a place on the 

PSR and SHYN Registration form labeled 

"Peer Minister". The fee for a Peer Minister 

is a reduced price of $25. There is no way 

Holy Family would be anywhere as 

successful as it is with its youth program 

without these amazing teens volunteering 

their time and talent. Also, this is a great 

way to get Community Service hours for 

school, hang out with your friends, meet 

new teens, and bring people closer to 

God.   
 

 

St. Joseph’s Women’s Group 2022 Scholarship Recipients 
 

The generosity of the Knights of Columbus and Men’s Club from Holy Family, as well as an anonymous donor, allowed the St. 

Joseph’s Women’s Group to award a total of four scholarships in 2022.  
 

Congratulations to the following SJWG Scholarship recipients: 

 

�� Taylor Graham attending Truman State University  $1,000 

�� Ella Bartoski attending Arkansas University School of Science  $1,000 

�� Rebecca Hall attending State Fair Community College  $500 

�� Vincent Ray attending Wabash Valley College  $500 
 

Your service towards others and your academic achievements are commendable. Best wishes to 

each of our recipients and all graduating seniors on your future endeavors.  We pray that God 

will continue to guide your footsteps and bless your lives with love, joy and peace. 

Holy Family Youth Home Base Mission Trip 
 

As Christians we are called to MISSION.  For some, that mission might be helping the 

homeless, feeding the hungry or donating clothing.  This summer our high school youth 

will be doing a mission trip here at Holy Family on Monday, June 27 to Friday, July 1, 

from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. daily. This opportunity is for incoming freshman through 

graduating seniors. 

 

This five day experience is conveniently close to home and provides opportunities to 

help our parish with easy service opportunities such as fixing Fr. Phil’s garden, tearing 

up carpet, etc. There will be adult and college age students to provide mentoring. 
 

The schedule will include morning Mass, breakfast/lunch/dinner provided by parish leadership, service opportunities, mission 

talks and evening activities/outings (e.g. shaving cream whiffle ball, baseball at the K, etc.). 
 

The participation fee will be $25 to cover materials and help offset costs of social activities. The registration deadline is 

Tuesday, May 31. For more information please email Rob at rob@holyfamily.com. To register visit holyfamily.com. 
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Braces and Invisalign for Adults & Children
8407 N. Main St. • Kansas City, MO

(816) 420-8100
www.kavanaughortho.com

Kurt 
KAVANAUGH 
	 Orthodontics

Compliments of 
Liberty  

Compactors
816-734-5935

LibertyCompactors.com

Larry C. Boeshart CPA, LLC
Accounting and Tax Services

2209 NE 107th Terrace
Kansas City, MO 64155
Phone: 816.734.0201
larryboeshart@yahoo.com
Parishioner

Garage Door Openers
Installed by professionals; backed by Chamberlain, world’s 

largest manufacturer of garage door openers.
Roll Easy Garage Door Co.

931-5550	 Parishioner

The Professional Line
Lift-Master®

	 VICTOR A. 
Quiason

DDS, PC

200 NE 54th St. - Ste. 115

816-454-7422
New Patients Welcome

We take your smile to heart.

Parishioner

Matthew J. Bednar, O.D.
Gladstone, MO • (816) 454-2020

www.bennetteyecaremidwest.com
Liberty, MO	 Platte City, MO

 

 
* Concrete Stains & Dyes     
* Epoxy & Garage Coatings   
* Pool Deck Coatings 
* Polished Concrete    
* Decorative Concrete Overlays  
* Sealed Concrete

816-734-8930

BigRedDecorativeConcrete.com

Beautiful Historic Funeral Home 
 Pre-arranged Funerals 

Cremation
Call us day or night - we will answer 

816-436-2900
1333 N. E. Barry Rd., Kansas City, MO                       

www.SouderFunerals.com

Sam Carnes 
Tax Preparation and Accounting 

816-489-7878

Adams & Beaubien, Inc. 
Richard J. Beaubien  

Individual • Small Business 
Complete Accounting Payroll 

4770 N. Belleview Ave., Ste. 101 
(816) 455-1235

Sales & Service on all Brands
Licensed & Insured

Family Owned & Operated Since 1985 
Free Estimates • 816-532-8031
207 W. Brasfield, Smithville, MO
www.wilsonmechanical.com

Our family is 
here

to serve
your family.

(816) 822-9888	 (913) 383-9888
5561 NW Barry Rd.	 8837 Roe Ave.
Kansas City, MO	 Prairie Village, KS

66207

BONDED & INSURED
EXPERIENCED EMPLOYEES 

PROFESSIONAL, SAFE AND RELIABLE

Mention this ad and get $25 off your service
MrHandyman.com

816-429-1886816-298-5620

801 NW 108th St 
Kansas City, MO

Terrace  Park
Funeral Home & Cemetery

7311 W. 132nd St, Ste 200
Overland Park, KS 66213
C: 913-217-0247
jbartkoski@humana.com

Joe
Bartkoski
Licensed Sales 
Agent

Sales • Leasing •Site Selection
Joanna B. Shawver, CRRP

joanna@shawvergroup.com
816.213.9578 | www.shawvergroup.com

Contact James Bradley 
to place an ad today! 
jbradley@4LPi.com 
or (800) 950-9952 x2655

Gladstone Jewelers 
7405 N Oak Trafficway  •  Gladstone, MO 64118

Terry Anthony
Owner/Jeweler

Holy Family Parishioner

816-436-6888
gladstone.jewelers@gmail.com


